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Upcoming Events 

• January 9th Missoula 

Children’s theatre 

auditions at WCS from 

4pm K-12 

 

• January 14th Red 

Riding Hood 

performance at Tofino 

Community Hall show 

times 3 and 7pm. 

 

• MDI survey starts 

January 10th grade 4 

and 7 

 

• EDI survey for 

Kindergarten 

 

• January 16th CI Day 

 

• January 23rd Elders in 

Council meeting 

 

• Feb. 17th Pro D 

 

• Feb. 20th Family Day 

 • Today, January 4th is Perihelion Day for 2023 and on this day the 

Earth is at the point of orbit closest to the Sun! Not any warmer 

though 🤷‍♀️ 

• Yesterday we welcomed back Ms. Dionne Hogan who is team 

teaching with Ms. Risa Venuto in the grade 2/3 class. 

• In December we said goodbye to EA Ms. Keara and wished her well 

during her maternity leave. In her place, we welcome EA Ms. 

Shannon who will be with us at UES for the remainder of Ms. 

Keara’s maternity leave. 

• We continue to wait for the new playground to be prepped for the 

final completion stage. We are hopeful that students will be able to 

access the structure soon! 

• We should be hearing from the District of Ucluelet shortly regarding 

our new parent pick-up/drop-off safe zone parking signs. These 

should help ease the morning and afternoon drop-off and pick-ups. 

Thank you to families for being so considerate of others during 

morning and afternoon times, this has been very helpful 😊 

• UES is in the process of revamping our Mission Statement. Our next 

step is to gather a few interested students together to create a word 

cloud of what school is to them. 

• PAC meetings: our next meeting is January 18th from 6-7pm. This is 

a great way to hear about UES and the great PAC initiatives. 



 


